International
LONGSHORE & WAREHOUSE

UNION Important
LOCAL 500 u pdate

March 19, 2013

JOINT INDUSTRY TRAINING

Western Stevedoring
Safety Training

Effective May 1, 2013, if you have not received the
one-day Break Bulk Training you will

NOT BE ELIGIBLE for Labouring jobs at Lynnterm

Open to All Members & Casuals

* Regularly scheduled training will be offered, as needed,

until April 26, 2013.
* After that date, it will be offered once a month from May

to October 2013.
* Beginning in November, the training will only be offered

on an as-needed basis.

Sign up at EITHER the Local 500 Office or with the
Despatch Coordinators at the Despatch Hall.

Eric Skowronek
Vice President Please sign up ASAP
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